
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
4th November 2021 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
 
New Half Term & Parents’ Meetings 
 
Welcome back to the second half of this term, as we start to look ahead towards Remembrance 
and then Advent and Christmas next month. I hope all our families enjoyed a pleasant break and 
some quality time together. 
 
Following the recent difficulties with Coronavirus, I am pleased to report that the vast majority of 
children are currently in school. We will continue to manage things carefully, as we did before half 
term. Positive cases locally (and nationally) are still high and we need to maintain our push to 
contain any possible spread in school. I hope that cases will start to reduce in the coming weeks. 
 
As the situation in school was difficult before half term, we delayed planning for parents’ 
meetings. We have cautiously penciled in w/c 22 November and hope to hold them face to face, in 
a carefully considered way.  
 
It will be an opportunity for you to meet the teacher and catch up with how your child is doing. If 
you have any concerns about coming in, we can arrange meetings on MS Teams – they proved 
successful and popular earlier this year, both here and across the country. 
 
Further details about booking slots will follow next week.  
 
I hope you enjoy the rest of the week and weekend. 
 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
David Hugill 

Mr D Hugill 
Headteacher 


